
Memo 
To:  Pam Dycus – Arkansas Democrat Gazette 

From: April Cullins, Executive Assistant to the Director 

Date: October 24, 2013 

Re:  Public Hearing Notice         

There will be a public hearing November 26, 2013 at 10:00 a.m. at the Arkansas Livestock and Poultry 
Commission office, #1 Natural Resources Drive, Little Rock, Arkansas. 

The purpose of the public hearing is to consider the revision of the Arkansas Swine Regulations. The rule 
must be amended to satisfy the requirements of Act 1104 of 2013 related to feral hogs.  

If you have questions or comments, you are invited to attend the hearing. If you would are unable to 
attend, but would like your written statements entered as a matter of public record, please send your 
statements to the attention of:  April Cullins 
                                                          Arkansas Livestock and Poultry Commission 
                                                          1 Natural Resources Drive 
                                                          Little Rock, AR 72205 
                                                          Phone:  501-907-2411 
                                                          Fax:  501-907-2425 
 

 


